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This proposed development is an act of vandalism and should not go ahead.

The area surrounding Stonehenge is a World Heritage Site. Beneath the surface of this area are
yet to be discovered artefacts and information about our heritage going back thousands of years.
Tunnelling beneath this site would be an outrageous act of vandalism and once done, can never
be undone. The site will be lost forever.

Several alternatives for this scheme have been discussed and one of these proposals should be
adopted instead .The site surrounding Stonehenge is absolutely priceless and should be

preserved for future generations.

Margaret Tatchell





